Alaska Association of Business Professionals of America

State Advisor: Mrs. Amy Riddle Newsletter to Chapter Advisors

Special Announcement on November 13, 2019

Website:

www.alaskabpa.org



Alaska BPA



alaskabpa



AlaskaBPA

Email: amy.riddle@matsuk.12us



BUSINESS
PROFESSIONALS
of AMERICA
Giving Purpose to Potential

## Special Announcement

## **Breaking News:**

National Center Staff Member to Attend Our State Leadership Conference

We are very pleased to announce that we will have a special guest at our Alaska BPA 2020 State Leadership Conference.

## Heather L. Bunning Director of Marketing & Stakeholder Engagement Business Professionals of America

Heather is excited and honored to be attending the 2020 Alaska BPA State Leadership Conference. Having been involved with BPA for more than 15-years Heather has engaged as a sponsoring partner as well as a member of the National BPA Board of Trustees prior to joining the National Center staff in August of 2014.

She has focused her entire professional career on roles and responsibilities that have been about advocating on behalf of students and has dedicated many professional and personal hours working with, supporting, promoting mentoring and championing students, many of whom she has been honored to get to know and stay in touch with over the years.



Heather's work and commitment to student advocacy has been recognized nationally by various organizations including INROADS, the National Academy Foundation, AICPA and Business Professionals of America where she was presented with the Outstanding Service Award in 2013.

As the Director of Marketing & Stakeholder Engagement, Heather is committed to shining a spotlight on all of the incredible members that are a part of BPA and looks forward to championing, showcasing and supporting the Alaska BPA members during this year's State Leadership Conference!